
Village of Pawling Residential Bulk Cleanup 

Thursday, April 11, 2024 

 

 

Acceptable Pickup Items Include: 

 Metal Appliances:  Refrigerators, Air Conditioners, Washers, Dryers, Stoves 

 Household Furniture:  Chairs, Tables, Couches, Recliners, Rugs 

 

The following items are ineligible and will NOT by picked up: 

 Household Garbage, Yard Waste, Christmas Trees, Construction Debris, Tires, 

Batteries, Paint, Gasoline, Oil or any Hazardous Materials 

 All Electronics – Including, but not limited to, Television Sets, Stereos, Speakers, 

Computers, Monitors, Printers, etc. 

 

Residents of the Village of Pawling, must email josborn@villageofpawling.org and provide 

the following information no later than Friday, April 5, 2024. 

Name, address, phone number and list of items being picked up at the roadside. 

 

ALL ITEMS MUST BE CURBSIDE BY 6:00 AM, THURSDAY, APRIL 11, 2024 TO ENSURE 

PICKUP. 

Each property total quantity should not exceed approximately 128 cubic feet/4’X4’X8’. 

Any quantities in excess of this amount per property will not be picked up. 

 

From Monday, April 1, 2024 to Wednesday, April 10, 2024, the Town of Pawling Highway 

Department will accept bulk drop off items.  Residents are responsible for bringing their 

bulk items to the Highway Department.  Please email the Highway Department at 

Awint@pawling.org to set up a drop off appointment.  Drop off excludes Sundays. 
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